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Town of Northport 

Special Select Board Meeting  
April 03, 2023 

 
Chair: Shelly Patten      Finance Director: Vicki Eugley 
Vice Chair: Jeanine Tucker-approved absence Town Clerk: Amy Eldridge 
Municipal Officer: Breanna Pinkham Bebb  Road Commissioner: Amon Morse-approved absence 
Town Administrator: James Kossuth   NVC Representative: Jeffrey Wilt 
    
Present:  Shelly Patten, Breanna Pinkham Bebb, James Kossuth, Vicki Eugley, Amy Eldridge, Janae Novotny, 
Jeffrey Wilt, Herman Littlefield. 
 
New Business: Kossuth opened the meeting at 6:08 pm and introduced Mr. Littlefield from Northport VFW 
Post 6131. Littlefield provided the Board with the history of the flags on the telephone poles along Route 1.  
He explained the handling process, cost, and current needs. He asked the Board for a donation to cover 
some of the costs. The Board thanked Littlefield for his time and service. Pinkham Bebb recommended the 
Town put an article in the Town Newsletter and Facebook to make others aware of Littlefield fund raising 
efforts in support of flags in Northport.    
 
Northport Village Corporation: Novotny provided the Board with a budget report showing where Town 
supported funds were distributed in the 2023 budget for Northport Village Corporation.  She reported that 
the areas of focus for the Village were on roads, parks, and wharf maintenance. The Board thanked Novotny 
and Wilt for their partnership with the Town. 
 
Finance Director: 
Eugley provided the Board with 2023-2024 Fiscal Year Budget Workbook updates.  Eugley went through 
each account to discuss budget needs.  Eugley will update budget figures received and provide the Board 
with an overview at the next Budget meeting on April 17, 2023. 
 
Adjourned:  Patten motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:37 pm, seconded by Pinkham Bebb.  Board voted 
2-0, motion Passed.  
 
Respectfully Submitted by,  
 
Amy Eldridge, Town Clerk 


